
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Greetings from the new look Goldenfields 
Water! 

 
Friday  May 26 2017 

Goldenfields Water’s first major 
makeover in two decades is complete, 
with the unveiling of a new logo, brand 
and website this month. 
 
General Manager Phillip Rudd said it 
was the perfect time to update the 
organisation’s look as it moves into its 
20th  year of operation. 
 
“The way we go about delivering 
essential water supply services to 
communities in the South West Slopes 
and Riverina regions has recently 
entered an era of new technology, new 
solutions and new standards of 
customer service. 
 
“Our new logo and brand symbolises 
this new era. 
 
“It is modern, innovative and a sign of 
quality, which represents the kind of 
water services we want to deliver each 
day to our almost 11,000 customers,” 
Mr Rudd said. 
 
The new, long-awaited Goldenfields 
Water website is also up and running 
at www.gwcc.nsw.gov.au . 
 
 
 
 

“Our new website offers a range of 
modern features that make it easier 
and quicker for our customers to 
interact with us and find out more 
about their water supply services,” Mr 
Rudd added. 
 
“From a better browsing experience 
and more user-friendly content 
through to improved accessibility, 
visitors to the website will definitely 
notice the improvements.” 
 

Phillip Rudd 
General Manager 


